	[image: image1.png]



Office of Secretary of the State

State of Connecticut

30 Trinity Street, P.O. Box 150470, Hartford, CT  06115-0470
	Denise W. Merrill
Secretary of the State

Scott D. Bates
Deputy Secretary of the State



September 9, 2019
TO:  Registrars of Voters

RE:  Annual Fall Conference, September 12 – 13, 2019, Wyndam Hotel, Southbury, CT

Once again, it’s time for us to come together again to share ideas and to take part in training that will help each of us to better carry out our duties as election officials.  We learn as much from these conferences as you do, and we enjoy the opportunity to meet colleagues we usually only communicate with via email or phone.  The Fall Registrars of Voters Conference will be held at the Wyndham Hotel in Southbury, CT from September 12 to September 13, 2019.   Secretary of the State Day is Friday, September 13th. 

I encourage you to take advantage of this great training opportunity.  As many of you know, Section 9-6 of the General Statutes provides that each registrar of voters, or in the absence of a registrar, the deputy registrar attending the conference shall be compensated by the municipality which they represent at the rate of $35.00 per day, “plus mileage to and from such conference at the rate determined by the municipality, but not less than twenty cents per mile.”  

The consistently high turnout at these conferences demonstrates how crucial training is and how effective it can be to come together as a group of elections officials.  I thank Sue Larsen, President of the Registrars of Voters Association of Connecticut, her committee and my staff for all they have done to prepare for this conference.  
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Sincerely,

Denise W. Merrill

Secretary of the State  
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